
 HOSPITAL HAPPENINGS

New visiting provider
By Lacy Sharbono, Executive Assistant & Medical Staff Coordinator

The District 
has been working 
on adding visiting 
specialists to 
increase available 
services for our 
patients. We 
are excited to 
announce our 

new visiting Endocrinologist, Elizabeth 
Hsu, MBBCh BAO. Dr. Hsu currently 
works at Coulee Medical Center in Grand 
Coulee and will be seeing patients at the 

Republic Medical Clinic once a month. 
She graduated from The Royal College of 
Surgeons in Dublin, Ireland in 2010. Dr. 
Hsu’s specialty is internal medicine with 
a main focus on Endocrinology, general 
diabetes and thyroid issues. To schedule an 
appointment to see Dr. Hsu at the Republic 
Medical Clinic please call Coulee Medical 
at (509) 633-6228.

Welcome Dr. Hsu!

Prior Hospital Happenings available at 
http://www.fcphd.org/news.html

Ferry County Public Hospital District
Improving Health – Saving Lives


